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To

Mr. XYZ
6-A/B, William Street,

Connecticut

Date: April 15, 2012
Dear Sir,

On this happy occasion I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your family warm season’s greetings. I would also like to thank you for all the help and support you have provided me during our stay together.

The holiday season is upon us and is a perfect time for renewing old acquaintances and showing gratitude the people who are truly important to us. I wish you and your family all the very best for the future and will always remember you. I will be hoping to hear from you soon.
My cell phone number and email address remain the same. Do keep in touch. I leave you my warmest thanks and best regards for the future.

Thank you for all your support.
Yours’ faithfully,
Edward Robinson
987-889-9995
New Delhi

This Letter is protected under copyright © 2008 FoundLetters.com. Feel free to use letters for your personal purposes. Reproduction in whole or in part in any form or medium without express written permission is prohibited
